GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS District Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM:

Kimberly L. Ptak

DATE:

JUNE 9, 2014

RE:

AWARD OF GBN LOCKER BID

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a bid for athletic lockers at GBN to Larson Equipment and Furniture in the amount of \$23,441.

Background

At the March 10th board meeting, the Board of Education approved capital outlay requests for GBN and GBS to be funded out of the FY 14/15 building budget. Typically all capital outlay requests are identified by this board meeting, but as building administration completes its budgeting process sometimes additional requests surface. GBN would like to bring forward an additional capital outlay request. Due to the lead-time on lockers, a bid has already been conducted and is being presented for board approval.

The lockers in the boys' varsity locker room are in need of replacement as the current lockers are in poor condition, have required frequent repair and do not provide enough space for current equipment in some sports. The cost below includes demolition of the current lockers, installation of the new and a completion date of August 8th or sooner.

Bids

Larson Equipment and Furniture	\$23,441
Carroll Seating Company	\$28,441

Estimate \$25,000